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Upcoming Events

Oct. 24 & 25 - NO SCHOOL - Teacher Inservice

Oct. 27 - Joint Area Reformation Service at Trinity,
Marinette - 2:00 pm

Oct. 29 - End of 1st Quarter

Oct. 29 - School Board Meeting at 6:30 pm - All
school parents invited

Nov. 6 & 7 - Parent Teacher Consultations

Nov. 8 - NO SCHOOL - Teacher Inservice

Nov. 11 - Picture Retake Day

Hot Lunch

There is no hot lunch
this week as there will
be no school on Friday,
October 25.

Mission Offering
Progress:
Last week’s chapel
offering for God’s
Kingdom was $53.28
bringing our total to
$442.15 for the
semester.

Three Day School Week
There will be no school this week Thursday and Friday, October 24th & 25th, for teacher
inservice.

Costume Dress Up Day
On Thursday, October 31st, the students (and staff) are encouraged to wear their
favorite costume to school. We want this to be an enjoyable experience, so please avoid
anything scary so that everyone from the youngest students to the oldest can have a fun
time.



Picture Retake Day
Lifetouch Photography will be at our school on Monday, November 11th for a Picture
Retake Day for those who missed Picture Day on August 1st, or if you would like to have
a retake of your child’s picture . You can order online by going to mylifetouch.com and
enter the Picture Day ID: EVTZJK8PZ.

Area Reformation Service
This Sunday, October 27th , an area Reformation service will take place at Trinity
Lutheran Church, 1501 Thomas St. Marinette, beginning at 2:00 pm. We encourage all
our school families to attend this worship service, where we celebrate our Christian
heritage. There will be a fellowship in the school gymnasium following the service.

Parent Teacher Consultations - Sign Up
Once again, as several of the classrooms have quite a few more students than in years
past, Parent Teacher Consultations will be held for some classrooms on both
Wednesday and Thursday, November 6th and 7th starting at 3:00 pm. Please go to the
Signup Genius on our school website to choose a time to meet with your child(ren)’s
teacher(s).

Board Meetings-Parents Welcome
Just a reminder that the Board of Education meets the last Tuesday of each month. You
can find the dates of the meetings on our church calendar or our school newsletters.
The next meeting will be on October 29th at 6:30 pm. All parents are invited to attend
these meetings where you can bring questions or concerns to the Board.


